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      Informational Circular    IC-2013-018 

  

TO:  BOX Options Participants  

 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

 

SUBJECT:  Complex Order Book Reminder 

 

DATE: June 5, 2013 

 

Following the successful launch of the Complex Order Book1, BOX Options Exchange would like 

to remind Participants interested in trading Complex Orders on BOX that they must  update to the 

latest versions of the BOX SOLA® Services and re-certify their applications. The protocol versions 

for Complex Orders are:  

 SAIL Protocol A6 (Specifications v2.0) 

 FIX Specifications v3.7 or higher (Specifications v3.7) 

 HSVF Protocol C4 (Specification v3.4) 

 

Once updated and certified, Participants must coordinate with the BOX MOC to have their 

connections configured to support trading on Complex Orders. 

 

As a reminder, all BOX Participants will need to update their applications to the latest versions of 

the BOX SOLA® Services by November 15, 2013. Please refer to  Informational Circular IC-2013-

017 for more information. 

 

 

Contact 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxexchange.com to schedule your re-certification session or should you require any 

additional information. 

 

                                                      
1
 See File No. SR-BOX-2013-01, filed on February 20, 2013 by BOX. 
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